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Thank you to all that came to our parent/teacher consultations. 

We hope that you found them useful and informative. 

Thank you to Judith Baylis who laid a wreath on behalf of the school to mark Remembrance Day. 
Well done to all the children who observed a 2 minutes silence this week in remembrance of all the 
service men and women who have lost their lives by serving their country. 

The children came to school in their odd socks this week as part of Anti-Bullying 
Week, a chance to celebrate that we are all unique and all different. The day sends 
an important message to people that everyone should be allowed to be themselves 
and to be proud of who they are. 

A huge thank you to Olympic High Jumper Rob Mitchell for such an inspiring afternoon. The children 
took part in an action packed fitness workout before listening to Rob talk about his career and the need 
for resilience and commitment in life no matter what path you choose to take. Thank you for raising 
£227 for this unique experience. 



Our stars of the week are  

Maggie, Suki, Seren and Kymmie. 

Well done to you all.  

A big thank you to everyone who donated and came to our Primary 
Poundland fete. The turn out was amazing, so many bargains to buy, we 

hope you enjoyed it as much as us. 

A big thank you for supporting Children in Need today. The children came to school 

looking amazing dressed in their Pudsey colours. Thank you to everyone who helped to 

raise money and for the generous cake donations.  

 Thurs 21st Nov - Whole school trip to Truro 
 Tues 10th Dec - Class 1 Nativity at 5:30pm 
 Tues 17th Dec - Christmas lunch 
 Thurs 19th Dec - Christmas Party Day 
 Fri 20th Dec - Break up for Christmas hols at 1.30pm 

Mrs Middlemore went to the Roseland this week to visit the St Mawes Year 7   
pupils. It was lovely to see how well they have settled in but they also said they 
miss us too!   


